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The Arctic is home to amazing wild animals like polar 
bears, whales and walruses. But the places they 

live are increasingly under threat from things such as 
shrinking sea ice and man-made pollution. Scientists 
need to understand more about how the Arctic is 
changing and what it means for the wildlife, so that the 
best decisions can be taken about how to protect this 
fragile environment and all its inhabitants.

If you’re between 5 and 15 we’d love you to design a colourful Arctic poster. 

You could show why it’s important for researchers to study the Arctic, or how we can 
keep the Arctic safe and why it matters, or draw your favourite Arctic animal.  
The winning posters will be displayed on the RRS Sir David Attenborough and at the  
UK’s Arctic Station in Svalbard. Winners will also receive an Arctic-themed goody-bag.

Get involved and submit your posters by 31st October 2019 to NERC Arctic Office,  
British Antarctic Survey, High Cross, Madingley Road, Cambridge, CB3 0ET.  
All competition details, terms and conditions are available at www.arctic.ac.uk
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